
Dear Parents 

This week the children in Year 6 took their KS2 SATs tests. The children worked extremely hard and did 
their best in each of the tests. We are extremely proud of them! Over the next two weeks, the children in 
Year 2 will be doing their KS1 SATs tests which are just one source of evidence gathered towards their KS1 
SATs teacher assessment. They will complete four papers and we will endeavour to keep these as relaxed as 
possible for the children. 

Next week, I am very much looking forward to accompanying the children in Class 3 on their residential visit 
to Spiers Bank House and Dalby Forest. This promises to be a great week with lots of fun activities planned in 
the locality of the house. We look forward to sharing photos of this on our return. 

For the children in Class 1 and Class 2, you should today have received your letter regarding the residential 
visit to Paxwold in July. We believe taking all of our children away on a residential visit is a real privilege and 
taking our youngest children is particularly special. All visits require specific ratios in order to maintain                
safety and these ratios are higher for younger children. Maintaining ratios both off site and in school places a 
significant strain on our staffing and therefore this year, we have decided for the children to visit Paxwold 
for one night rather than two. This will still provide a magical experience and memories that will last a                    
lifetime. The reduced length of stay is reflected in the cost which is substantially less than previous years. 

Finally, good luck to Miss McDonald who will be taking part in the Rob Burrow Marathon in Leeds on Sunday 
ahead of joining the children in Class 3 on their residential visit on Monday! 

Yours sincerely  

Richard Winks  

North Cave C of E Primary School 
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 12th May 2023 
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

 

Mon 15th May, Y3 Spiers Bank House residential trip 

Wed 17th May, Y3 residential trip returns back to school   

Wed 17th May, Y4 Spiers Bank House residential trip 

Fri 19th May, Y4 residential trip returns back to school  

Wed 24th May, C4 Kingswood residential trip  

Fri 26th May, C4 residential trip returns back to school 

Fri 26th May, School Closes for Half Term 

Wed 21st June, C1 & C2 Sports Day in the morning 

Wed 21st June  C3 & C4 Sports Day in the afternoon 

Wed 28th June, reserve Sports Day  

Mon 3rd July, C2 Paxwold residential trip 

Tues 4th July, C2 residential returns back to school  

Tues 4th July, C1 Paxwold residential trip 

Wed 5th July, C1 residential returns back to school  

Wed 12th July, C4 Production—2pm & 6pm 

Thurs 13th July, C4 Production—2pm & 6pm  

Tues 18th July, Church Thank you Service, 10.30am 

Thurs 20th July, Leavers Event, time TBC 

Fri 21st July, Leavers assembly, time TBC 

Fri 21st July, School Closes  



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed researching and writing facts about birds. 

          Next week we are looking forward to making a rain gauge. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed planting seeds.  

          Next week we are looking forward to learning about Victorian toys.  

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed conducting an experiment to show how clouds and rain are formed                 
          in topic. 

          Next week we are looking forward to exploring books by David Walliams in English to learn about                   
          stories with humour.  

Class 4         This week the children in Year 6 have completed their SATs and the Year 5 children have worked 
          on their John Muir award. 

          Next week we are looking forward to creating portraits with poetry.  

Collective Worship theme for next week—  Down in the well—Exile and Prophets Jeremiah — Jeremiah 38  

“But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength” Isaiah 40:31 

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 
  

This Week`s Achievements   

Congratulations! 

   Well done to :- 

 

 

Oscar for his football trophies 

 

Mia for her Brownie Coronation 
badge  

 

Henry for his football medal  

 

Hattie for her dance medals and 
badge  

 

Orla for her equestrian rosette 

 

Erin for her equestrian rosette  

 

Toby for his 5k participation                     
certificate 

 

Oscar for his football trophy 

 

Freddie for his Beavers                    
neckerchief 



Can we kindly remind parents to settle any                           
outstanding dinner money balances on ParentPay 

please.  Many thanks 


